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Bring the Mobile Career Lab to You 

Madison, WI – An exciting new opportunity is now available to communities around the state, 

thanks to a bill authored in the previous legislative session by Representative Mike Rohrkaste 

(R-Neenah) and Senator Dan Feyen (R-Fond du Lac). The Department of Workforce 

Development’s new Mobile Career Lab is ready for use throughout the state to bring the services 

offered by job centers directly to peoples’ front doors. 

This state-of-the-art mobile center could help with any number of things, including assistance 

with recruitment drives, help in under-served areas, or a rapid response should a crisis arrive. 

This resource has just been unveiled – it’s up to us to use it to its fullest potential. 

“It’s time to get creative with our workforce solutions,” said Representative Rohrkaste. “We 

have more than 94,000 open jobs in Wisconsin today – we need to connect our unemployed and 

underemployed with this proven path towards financial security and stability. The Mobile Career 

Lab will assist employers and the state alike, and I can’t wait to see all the innovative ways our 

communities will choose to employ this great new tool.” 

View the upcoming schedule or request a visit to your area through the Mobile Career Lab 

website at: http://wisconsinjobcenter.org/mobile/ 
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